
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kevin Culbert 
Senior Manager,  
Regulatory Policy and Strategy 
 
 

tel 416 495 5778 
kevin.culbert@enbridge.com 
 

Enbridge Gas Distribution  
500 Consumers Road 
North York, Ontario M2J 1P8 
Canada 
 

July 11, 2016 
 
 
VIA RESS, EMAIL and COURIER  
 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:       
 
Re: Ontario Energy Board (“Board”) – Consultation on the Development of 

Corporate Governance Guidance – EB-2014-0255  
 Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. ("Enbridge") – Intent to Participate          
   
By letter dated June 22, 2016, the Board invited interested parties to express their 
interest in participating in the above noted proceeding by July 11, 2016.  
 
As a gas distributor, Enbridge is interested in participating and requests further 
correspondence regarding this proceeding be sent to my attention as per the address 
below:  
 
EGDRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 
Phone:  (416) 495-5778 
 
Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
[original signed] 
 
Kevin Culbert 
Senior Manager, Regulatory Policy & Strategy 
 
 


